
 

Language Center/Sprachenzentrum 

 

Graduate Student 

Writers’ Group 
This semester, the Language Center at Humboldt University is going to 

set up a another writers’ group  

in the social sciences and the humanities. 
 

A writers’ group is composed of graduate and post-graduate students 
who get together regularly every two to three weeks to read and 

discuss each other’s writing. 
 

Working with peers has many benefits. Because each of you knows 
what the others are going through, you can provide useful insights and 
support. You can mutually challenge, critique, and help each other. You 

are not alone! 
 

The Language Center will provide a trained facilitator to assist in setting 
up the group (and, if needed, provide a room).  He will also participate 

in the group. 
 

If you are interested in joining such a group or in finding out more, 
please contact: 

jeffrey.verhey@hu-berlin.de 


